MAYORAL APPOINTMENTS – NOVEMBER 2017

Wednesday 1 November 2017

- Attended the Dubbo Day Awards deliberation meeting.
- Attended along with Council's Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood, a
 meeting with representatives of the Dubbo Westside Rugby League Football Club to
 discuss the proposed development of Victoria Number One oval.
- Attended along with Councillors and Council's General Manager, Mark Riley the Councillor workshop to discuss the RAAF Base.

Thursday 2 November 2017

• Travelled along with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley to Sydney to attend the Inland Forum meeting.

Friday 3 November 2017

 Attended along with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley the Country Mayors Association meeting.

Monday 6 November 2017

- Media interview 9 News.
- Travelled along with Councillor Greg Mohr, Council's Director Economic Development and Business, Natasha Comber and Manager Airport Operations, Jacki Parish to Brisbane to meet with Jetgo Managing Director Paul Bredereck to discuss flight timetables.

Tuesday 7 November 2017

- Media interview 2DU.
- Attended along with Councillors and Council's General Manager, Mark Riley the Councillor workshop to discuss Planning Matters.

Wednesday 8 November 2017

 Attended a meeting with resident Mr J Walkom to discuss a proposed development in Dubbo.

Thursday 9 November 2017

- Media interview Wellington Times.
- Media interview 9 News.
- Attended along with Council's Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood an introductory meeting with Mayor Mori from Toyama, Japan – Wellington's Sister City.
- Attended along with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley and Councillor Vicki Etheridge the New Residents Night.
- Hosted a dinner for with Mayor Mori from Toyama, Japan Wellington's Sister City.
 Council's Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood also attended.

Friday 10 November 2017

- Attended meeting with Ms R Andrews to discuss issues regarding water safety in the Dubbo Region.
- Media interview WIN News.
- Media interview Prime News.
- Attended along with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley and Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood a meeting with Director of Regional Infrastructure Group of the State Government, Mr G Barnes to discuss the Dubbo Regional Sports Hub.

Saturday 11 November 2017

- Attended along with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley the Dubbo Remembrance Day service.
- Councillor Mohr attended the Eumungerie Remembrance Day service in lieu of the Mayor.
- Attended the Apollo Estate Community Engagement Walk with Councillor Stephen Lawrence and Mr F Doolan.
- Attended the Inland Waterways Community Casino Charity Night.

Monday 13 November 2017

• Travelled along with Councillors Greg Mohr and Dayne Gumley to Adelaide to attend the Australian Airports Association Conference.

Tuesday 14 and Wednesday 15 November 2017

- Attended the Australian Airports Association Conference.
- Councillor Anne Jones attended the Dubbo City Regional Airport to greet the Wujiang Delegation.

Thursday 16 November 2017

Travelled along with Councillors Greg Mohr and Dayne Gumley from Adelaide to Dubbo.

Friday 17 November 2017

- Attended a Councillor briefing by State Member for Dubbo, Mr Troy Grant on the Family Investment Model.
- Attended along with Council's Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood a meeting with Dubbo Sports Council to discuss the proposed redevelopment of Victoria Number 1 Oval.
- Attended regular meeting with Federal Member for Parkes, Mr M Coulton, MP.
- Hosted along with Councillors Etheridge, Diffey and Parker with Council's Director Community and Engagement Murray Wood, a dinner for the visiting Wujiang delegation.

Saturday 18 November 2017

 Attended along with Councillors Dayne Gumley, Vicki Etheridge, Greg Mohr, Stephen Lawrence, David Grant, Jane Diffey and Kevin Parker with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley, the exercising of the Right to Entry by the Air Force Cadets.

Monday 20 November 2017

- Attended along with Council's General Manager, Mark Riley and Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood an introductory meeting with Local Land Services' General Manager Andrew Mulligan and Chair Susan Madden.
- Attended a meeting with Chamber of Commerce and Industry's President, Mr M Wright and Senior Vice President, Ms K Nichols.
- Attended along a presentation by First Solar.
- Attended briefing for Council's Committee meetings.
- Attended the Planning, Development and Environment Committee, Infrastructure, Community and Recreation Committee and the Economic Development, Business and Corporate Committee meetings.

Tuesday 21 November 2017

- Media interview 2DU.
- Attended along with Councillor Vicki Etheridge a meeting with resident Mr M Zatta to discuss trees in Cobra Street.

Wednesday 22 November 2017

- Attended along with Councillors Stephen Lawrence and John Ryan and Council's Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood a meeting with resident Mr S Ryan to discuss a proposed drug rehabilitation centre.
- Attended along with Councillor Anne Jones a meeting with resident Mr Plasto to discuss a planning issue in Wellington.
- Hosted a Village Visit in Eumungerie.

Thursday 23 November 2017

- Media interview 2DU.
- Councillor Anne Jones attended the Dubbo Day Awards presentation in lieu of the Mayor.
- Councillor David Grant attended an introductory meeting and luncheon with Infigen/Bodangora Wind Farm Board of Directors in lieu of the Mayor.

Friday 24 November 2017

• Councillor David Grant attended the Wellington Correctional Centre's Remembrance Day Service in lieu of the Mayor.

Saturday 25 November 2017

Attended the Bright Blue Charity Trivia Night

Monday 27 November 2017

- Attended along with Councillor Vicki Etheridge and Council's Acting General Manager,
 Chris Devitt a meeting with Ms K Skinner to discuss the Victoria Street shopping area.
- Attended a meeting with Councillor David Grant.
- Attended briefing for Council's Ordinary meeting.
- Attended the Ordinary meeting of Council.

Tuesday 28 November 2017

- Media interview 2DU.
- Attended a presentation by AGL.
- Attended a meeting with HydroSun's Mr S Lunoe to discuss potential solar energy opportunities.
- Attended along with Council's Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood a
 meeting with Mr G Braithwaite and Mr J Anderson to discuss the Sir Roden Cutler
 entertainment precinct proposal.
- Attended a meeting with Macquarie Anglican Grammar School's Headmaster, Mr C
 Mansour to discuss their boarding school proposal.
- Attended a meeting with Ms Deborah Busch to discuss issues in the Kintyre Estate.

Wednesday 29 November 2017

- Attended a meeting with Mr S Gooley and Ms T Redden to discuss Orana Mall developments.
- Attended along with Councillors Stephen Lawrence, John Ryan, Vicki Etheridge, Jane Diffey, David Grant and Anne Jones a discussion by Ms K Graham of Collaboration for Impact to discuss projects such as Burnie Works.
- Attended along with Councillors Stephen Lawrence, John Ryan, Vicki Etheridge and Anne Jones a meeting with Mr J Nolan to discuss local Aboriginal history.
- Attended a meeting with Ms D Olmi to discuss migrant opportunities in Dubbo.

Thursday 30 November 2017

- Hosted the Mayor's Seniors Christmas morning tea.
- Councillor Vicki Etheridge attended the Women's Wellness Centre Open Day in Wellington in lieu of the Mayor.
- Attended with Cr John Ryan along with Council's Acting General Manager, Chris Devitt and Director Community and Recreation, Murray Wood a meeting with Ms Barbara Sutherland and a delegation from SOS Trees to discuss street trees.
- Attended an introductory meeting with Mr E Zarnow and Ms L Fentiman from Linden Drug and Alcohol service.
- Attended along with Council's Revenue Accountant Bronwyn Maxwell a meeting with resident Trena van Roosmalen.
- Councillor Jane Diffey attended the performance of The Little Drummer Boy, presented by Westhaven and Breakthru People Solutions in lieu of the Mayor.
- Attended the Orana Regional Organisation of Council's Board dinner.